
Peanut Allergy! 

It is very important that you do not allow your child to 

bring in any food to the nursery. 

Safety 

Could we remind all parents/carers to pay particular attention when 

opening and closing the door.  Please help to ensure the safety of all 

children by allowing only those directly in your care to leave and 

always close the door firmly behind you by lifting the handle to 

ensure it is locked.  Please ensure that gates leaving the nursery 

and school grounds are closed to ensure the safety of both 

Nursery and School children. 

If you are in the cloakroom and the doorbell rings please alert a 

member of staff.  Please do not allow the children to open or 

close the gate. 

 

Nursery Fund 

Your £2.50 weekly snack money is very much appreciated and is 

vitally important to the service we provide for your children.  This 

allows us to provide healthy snacks for the children, provide new 

resources and to give them a gift at birthdays and Christmas time. 

Without your donations we would have to provide a limited snack and 

also the children would not receive a gift at Christmas Please 

remember to put your money in the yellow envelopes provided and 

place them in the box. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 18th November- In – service Day Nursery 

closed. 

Tuesday 19th November- In-Service Day Nursery 

closed. 

Friday 13th December – Nursery Christmas show. 

Times TBC 

 

We would like to wish a Happy Birthday to Matthew 

and Seth.  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Parent / Guardian  

Conjunctivitis 

We have recently had an outbreak of conjunctivitis with some of our 

children within the nursery. We would ask that if your child is 

showing signs of this with red itchy or weeping eyes to contact the 

chemist for treatment before your child returns to nursery. This is 

very contagious and seeking advice from the chemist will in turn stop 

the spread of this around other children in the nursery. 

 

Sign in/ Out 

Can we remind all parents and carers to ensure you are signing your 

child in or out on a daily basis. This is very important as the sign in 

sheets are our fire register if there was ever a fire.  

 

Parents Appointments 

We will be holding parents appointments on the last week of 

November. Each group will have a day set aside for their 

appointments. This will be put on the whiteboard to remind parents. 

A sheet will also be put up on the windows for parents to select a 

time of their choosing if they wish to speak to their child’s 

keyworker.    

 

Please continue to check the nursery whiteboard as this is where all 

up to date information will be posted as things can occur between 

times of the newsletters being published. 

 

If your child is unable to attend nursery for any reason please 

telephone the school office on 01236 794828 to let us know. If you 

know in advance that your child will be absent for any reason please 

inform nursery staff. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in the future,  

Mrs Clare Louise Harley (Nursery Teacher)   

And all the Nursery Staff 

 

 

 



This month our learning focuses will be on Safety and Guy Fawkes 

night. 

Book of the month 

We will be reading a variety of books on how to stay safe. 

Song of the month –  

 Fireworks  (sung to wheels on the bus)  

The rockets in the sky go swish, swish bang! 

Swish, swish, bang! 

Swish, swish, bang! 

The rockets in the sky go swish, swish, bang all on bonfire night. 

The Catherine wheels spin round and round 

Round and round 

Round and round 

The Catherine wheels spin round and round all on bonfires night. 

The jumping jacks go jump bang jump 

Jump bang jump 

Jump bang jump 

The jumping jacks go jump bang jump al on bonfire night. 

 

Change of Shoes 

Can we ask all parents to bring a change of shoes for their child each 

day. This is really important as the Winter approaches as the 

children are now wearing wellies or Winter boots but these do not 

allow the children to play safely within the nursery. In addition we 

use the school gym hall on a regular basis and boots or wellies are not 

safe for the children to run about in.  Trainers with Velcro are the 

best for indoor shoes as the children can become independent at 

changing their shoes when arriving and leaving nursery.  

Christmas Hamper 

We would like to have a Christmas hamper this year to help raise 

some funds for the nursery. If anyone would like to contribute any 

donations of toys, foods, drinks etc this would be much appreciated. 

Tickets will be available to buy from the beginning of December and 

the box will be placed in the hall for any donations to be placed. If 

any alcohol is being handed in please hand to staff. 


